
Avenida del Yaqui Improvement Project 06/14/2022

Driveways along the west side of Avenida del Yaqui will be inaccessible June 15 and 16 to allow 
crews to remove the temporary driveway access in preparation for paving, which will take place June 17
through July 10. 

Alternate parking is available at the following locations:

8419 S. Avenida del Yaqui (vacant lot just south of Fire Station)
“Town Marquee” vacant lot, 5603-5604 S. Avenida del Yaqui (between Calle Iglesia and Calle 
Mexico)
Guadalupe Town Hall, 9241 S. Avenida del Yaqui 
PYT SEEWA TOMTEME, 8066 S. Avenida del Yaqui

Paving will begin June 17 starting at the Town’s northern limit at the Highline Canal and progressing south 
to Calle Carmen/Senu through July 10.  Traffic will continue to be maintained in both directions on Avenida 
del Yaqui, with lanes shifting much as they have throughout the project. 

Calle Guadalupe will be closed at Avenida del Yaqui for short periods of time (up to two hours) as follows to 
allow crews to complete work through the intersection: west side of Avenida del Yaqui June 15 and 17; east 
side of Avenida del Yaqui June 23 and 24. 

We apologize for any inconvenience and appreciate your patience while this project is ongoing.

azdot.gov/AvenidaDelYaqui
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CONSTRUCTION & DRIVEWAY CLOSURE NOTICE


